
District 10 Charter 

Alcoholics Anonymous Area 52 

 

District 10 strongly believes that the sole purpose of a district is to represent the 

member groups to Area 52 and the AA General Service Office.  A district serves no 

other purpose.  In keeping with this, and in accordance with the Twelve Traditions 

of Alcoholics Anonymous, only individuals representing a Group within District 10 

shall have a vote. 

The District may decide it is necessary to have committees to serve in certain 

capacities.  These committees will be directly responsible to those they serve, 

both financially and organizationally, and shall not have a vote in District 10 

matters unless a committee chair is a GSR of a group within District 10. 

All matters pertaining to the organization and operation of District 10 shall be 

referred to the AA Service Manual and the Twelve Concepts for World Service. 

Sincerely, 

District 10 Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ratified November 21, 2021 


